
NOTICE 
HIGH POINT RESIDENTS 

Many residents may have recently received a letter from Paul Feiner in 
their mailbox discussing several topics, specifically the excerpt regarding 

Noise Cameras.  

If you are regularly disturbed by the noise of drag-racing on 
Central Park Avenue, please follow the instructions below on 

how you can help by Signing the Petition for installation of Noise 
Cameras. 


